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[bookmark: _Hlk121393993]Dear [NAME],

As the end of the year approaches, we want to express sincere appreciation for the many ways you have supported the College of Education over the years. Your generosity and the support of everyone in our community fuels the collective impact we have on our interconnected world.

This time of year, many begin planning for and making philanthropic decisions for calendar year-end giving. Please extend a hand to the next generations of EduGators and forge a brighter future for all of us by making a tax-deductible gift to College of Education today. 


I’LL MAKE A YEAR-END GIFT BUTTON


Your generosity ensures that the College of Education remains affordable, competitive, and cutting-edge — an attractive destination for the best and brightest students, researchers, and faculty. Making a gift also strengthens the reputation of the university – keeping UF Top 5 strong – which enhances the value of your degree. Your year-end gift will enable us to advance numerous commitments to our communities including:
· Developing the next generation of education leaders
· Growing our Institute for Advanced Learning Technologies, where our world-class faculty are leading the way in artificial intelligence and emerging learning ecosystems
· Providing scholarship support that enables higher education to be more accessible and affordable to all
· Improving learning and outcomes for all students

The work we do is made possible by you! Your gift, no matter the size, to the College of Education directly impacts our ability to advance scholarship by impacting local, national, and global communities.

Please make a tax-deductible gift today to ensure we will rise to meet new challenges in teaching, discovery and service. If you would like assistance in making a gift, please reach out to our office at 352-273-4144. A member of our team will be happy to be of assistance. You can learn more about giving opportunities at the college by visiting uff.ufl.edu/education. 

On behalf of all of us at the College of Education, please accept our very best wishes for you and your family as we embark upon a new year. 

Warm regards,

[signature]
Glenn E. Good
Dean
UF College of Education 
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